
A Photographer’s Feast
Tips for Shooting around Our Region

On Saturday, March 7th 2015, Western Illinois University Quad City and River Action are 
sponsoring a photography workshop.

 
We live in a region offering photographers a rich diversity of  photographic opportunities.  
No matter what your current photographic interests may be, 2015 may be the year to branch 
out and expand your shooting horizons.  

Whether you are an amateur or a seasoned photo enthusiast, come out and hear a talented, 
experienced group of  photographers who will offer tips about: 

architectural photography--Trent Foltz
landscape photography-- Steve Hager
nature photography--Mik Holgersson
people portraiture--Teresa Ousley
event photography-- Kevin Schmidt
documentary photography--Brian Tugana     

The workshop will begin with a series of  six presentations punctuated with a stretch, refresh 
break. Upon the conclusion of  the presentations, the format will change to a walk-around 
poster session. Experts from Canon, Nikon, Sony, Samsung, Fuji, Tamron and 

Camera Corner are being recruited to be available to answer any operational The 
questions, from the most basic to the most complex, that you may have about 
your camera equipment. 

To give you a jump start for your future shooting adventures, we are assembling an impres-
sive bundle of  information about regional shooting gems in the various areas discussed.  
This informational literature and a compendium of  suggestions will be available for you to 
pick up during the poster session.

The workshop will be held in the new, comfortable, and technologically well-equipped class-
room of  Western Illinois University Quad City.   

Times: Saturday, March 7th 2015, 9:00am-2:00pm

Place: WIU Quad Cities

Registration is required - $5 per person

For more information and how to register
please visit www.RiverAction.org


